
 

 

   

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y 3 & 4 Maryport Aquarium 

We have arranged a trip to Maryport Aquarium on Wednesday 13th September for all 
children in Year 3 & 4.  This will be an interesting and educational day out for all the 
children and will be a great introduction to our topic on ocean life and plastic pollution.  
 
We are requesting a parental contribution of £12 towards aquarium entry, ice cream, crazy 
golf and transport. This is a voluntary contribution, however as per policy, if we do not 
receive sufficient contributions then there is always the chance we may have to cancel the 
trip.  The payment item will be available on SchoolMoney by the end of today.  
 
We will depart school at approximately 9.15am and will return before the end of the school 
day. All children will need to bring a packed lunch with them.   If you require a school 
packed lunch, then please contact the office.  Please note that we need notification if you 
require a school packed lunch even if your child is entitled to free school meals.  Children 
should also bring with them a water bottle and suitable clothing for the weather including 
suitable shoes and coats.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
Best Regards 
 
Mr Tyson 
 
 

St James’ Church of England Junior School 
Wellington Row, Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 7HG 

Tel. 01946 695311   
Email: admin@stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk 

Website: stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Beattie 

 
“With exploring minds, and faith; we grow and learn together.” 
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